
Superintendent Evaluation Ad-Hoc Subcommittee Meeting 

August 18th, 2022 

 

Mr. McCarthy started of the meeting at 6:01PM and read Governor Baker's 2020 remote participation 

guidance before taking a roll call of the members for a quorum (All three members were present)  

Mr. McCarthy made the evaluation presentation for the superintendent for the subcommittee and the 

public that was watching. Mr. McCarthy finished the presentation and turned it over to subcommittee 

members that may have any questions from the presentation.  

Ms. Spadafora appreciated the overall process and the information that was provided by the 

superintendent. Ms. Rose-Zeiberg appreciated the process as well.  

Mr. McCarthy asked if there was a motion to approve the evaluation as presented Ms. Spadafora made 

the motion it was seconded by Ms. Rose Zeiberg and it was approved unanimously 3-0.  

Mr. McCarthy asked if there was a motion to adjourned. There was a motion by Ms. Spadafora seconded 

by Ms. Rose-Zeiberg voted unanimously to adjourn the subcommittee at 6;29PM on Thursday, August 

18th. 


